
    

 

 
 
 
 
Tuesday 3rd December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Breakfast Club and Playcentre children, 
 
 
We are writing to inform you, after much discussion, we are having to increase the fees 
for breakfast club and playcentre from January 2020. 
 
The fee will be increasing as follows: 
 

 Fees from 
6th January 2020 

Breakfast Club £5 
Breakfast Club  
St Thomas children 

£5.50 

Playcentre  £13 
Holiday playcentre  
9am to 5pm 

£25  
 

Holiday playcentre  
7.30am to 9am 

£4 

Holiday playcentre  
5pm to 6.30pm 

£4 

Charge for late pick up £20 for every quarter of an 
hour from 6.30pm 

 
These new fees will be from Monday 6th January 2020. 
 
Please continue to liaise with Debbie and Anne with regards to your child’s attendance and 
account. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
Sue Hayward  Debbie Pope 
Headteacher  Playcentre Manager   
 


